

May 14, 2022

Dear President Mosby,

We write to express to you our dismay at the Ethics Board's findings in their investigation of the Mosby Trust, of which you are a beneficiary. We commend the Board's thorough report and diligent explanation of the law, facts, and precedent, making unmistakably clear the violations of the City's Ethics laws.

The Ethics Board's Administrative Order provides a clear and straightforward path for you to correct your multiple Ethics violations. For the sake of the trust and morale of both the public and the City Council, we ask that you immediately and fully comply with the Order.

Sincerely,

Councilmembers Zeke Cohen, Kris Burnett, James Torrence, Ryan Dorsey, Phylicia Porter, Odette Ramos